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Comments: I do not believe the Heber wild horses should be rounded up to the extent set in the plan. We travel

from the valley and always hope to catch a glimpse of the horses while there, many times we don't see any. If the

numbers are as high as estimated one would think you'd have no trouble finding them. So many wild horses

around the country are being rounded up, the numbers that are left in theses herds are not likely to leave a viable

gene pool to stain healthy horse in the wild. I'd hate to see a part of the American Wild West come to an end. Plz

reconsider the rounding up of the horses.


